BONSALL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
2017-2018 ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT AND REVIEW

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Bonsall Unified School District is required to annually notify the parents and guardians of
rights and responsibilities in accordance with Education Code 48980.

If you have any questions, or if you would like to review specific documents mentioned in the
notice, please confact an administrator at your child’s school. He or she will be able to give you
more detailed information and assist you in obtaining copies of any materials you wish to review.

Please complete the “Acknowledgment of Receipt and Review” form below, and return it to you
child’s school.

This annual notification is also available in an electronic format and can be provided to you upon
request. If the notice is provided in an electronic format, the parent or guardian shall submit to
the school this signed acknowledgement of receipt of the notice. Signature of the notice is an
acknowledgment by the parent or guardian that he or she has been informed of his or her rights
but does not indicate that consent to participate in any particular program has either been given
or withheld.

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT AND REVIEW

Pursuant to Education Code 48982, the parent/guardian shall sign this notice and return it to the
school. Signature on the notice is an acknowledgment by the parent or guardian that he or she
has been informed of his or her rights but does not necessarily indicate that consent to participate
in any particular program or activity has been given or withheld.

Student Name:

School: Grade:

Parent/Guardian Name;

Address:

Home Telephone Number:

Signature of Parent/Guardian {if student is under 18) Signature of Student (if student is 18 or older)
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